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La Fiesta Mexican Restaurant Reopening in Falls City 
 (KLZA) The La Fiesta Mexican restaurant in the 1500 block of Stone Street is ready to reopen.  

A recent fire caused by the instantaneous combustion of freshly washed aprons and rags placed in a
closet in the restaurant caused significant smoke damage.

The restaurant is to re-open beginning at  5 o'clock this ( Wednesday ) afternoon.  
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